
 
 
February 18, 2025 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
State prison facilities in Sioux Falls on lockdown status; visitation cancelled  
 
SIOUX FALLS, S.D.- State prison facilities in Sioux Falls have been placed on lockdown status 
as of 7:30 a.m. on February 18, 2025.  
 
The lockdown will remain in place until further notice. The lockdown is not in response to a 
disturbance or assault.  
 
Essential operations, including clinical services, meals, and transports, will be maintained while 
the facilities are on lockdown status. 
 
In-person visitation will not be available during the lockdown. 
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